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James Cambell Primary School: Director of School Development
Full-time.  Salary range L16-20 (inner London)
At James Cambell Primary School, we are committed to providing every child with the opportunities that they deserve.   We ensure our children receive a high-quality education through a broad, creative and exciting curriculum that is shaped to meet the needs of our school community.

We are looking to appoint a Director of School Development with responsibility for leading key elements of the planning and delivery of a major programme to enhance our school.

There are two main elements to the Director’s role:
· driving forward improvement to the quality of teaching across the school; and
· building and promoting links with the wider school community and making them active partners in the school’s successful development.

The Director will be a key member of the school’s Senior Leadership Team and report to the Headteacher.

If you:
· are an outstanding practitioner with a passion for teaching and learning;
· have experience in school leadership, including the planning and implementing of improvement programmes;
· understand how to develop effective stakeholder relations and promote a school;
· are able to inspire, challenge, motivate and empower others to deliver the school’s vision;
· are creative, enthusiastic and proactive;
then this is the post for you!
We can offer the right candidate:
· happy, well-motivated and engaged children, who are keen to learn;
· an experienced, hardworking and supportive team;
· a fun, friendly and supportive staff;
· a proactive approach to staff well-being, work-life balance and care for each person as an individual;
· beautiful school grounds and stimulating learning environments; and
· a competitive salary.
Please apply online via our school website www.jamescambellprimary.com . Complete the application form and send to Mrs Caroline Stevens, Business Manager on cstevens@jamescambellprimary.org.uk  
Closing date: 9.00am, Monday 29th November 2021
[bookmark: _GoBack]Interviews will be held in the week commencing Monday 6th December 2021
Start date: Tuesday 19th April 2022 (earlier start date is possible) 
James Cambell Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and expects all staff to share this commitment. Applicants will undergo appropriate child protection screening including checks with past employers and the Disclosure and Barring Service.
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